
Friday 15th March 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

18th – 22nd 

Mar  

Nursery Stay and Play Parent Sessions - 

9:00am  

20th Mar Worsley Woods Cross Country Relay 

20th Mar 
Rec Height & Weight Checks (Please 

Note Date Change) 

20th Mar Rescheduled Parent Evening (4S-J&5W) 

20th Mar PTA Meeting (6pm) 

22nd Mar Dodgeball Competition 

26th Mar Y3 / Y4 Cricket Tournament 

26th Mar Swimming Gala 

27th Mar Y4 Football Tournament 

29th Mar 
Wear a Hat Day - Charity Day in 

memory of Year One child 

29th Mar School closes for the Easter Break  

15th Apr School Re-opens following Easter Break 

16th Apr 
Non Uniform Day - Easter Egg / Gift 
Donation 

16th Apr Easter Bingo Night 

19th - 22nd 

Apr 

Easter Bank Holiday Weekend (School 
Closed  Fri  & Mon) 

Safeguarding in School 
Following a Pastoral Committee meeting this 
week, in order to ensure strong safeguarding 
procedures are in place, it was agreed that 
school provide parents with a reminder of the 
following information:  
 Mrs. Julie Whittaker is the Designated 

Safeguarding Lead in school - any concerns 
about a child can be reported directly to 
her via the school office 

 Mrs. Elizabeth Mullen is the named 
Safeguarding Governor - parents can 
contact the Governors directly by emailing 
broadoakgovernors@salford.gov.uk 

 It is essential that school hold contact 
details for at least two people who they 
could contact in the case of an emergency. 
Please ensure that any changes to 
telephone numbers or other details are 
communicated to the school office at the 
earliest possible convenience. 

Easter Bingo Night 
On Tuesday 16th April we will be holding our annual 
Easter Bingo Night. Tickets cost £2.00 and are 
available via ParentPay. On the same day we will be 
holding a non uniform day in exchange for an Easter 
egg / gift donation.  The donations will then be split 
with half being used as prizes for the bingo evening 
and the other half being donated to charity.  I’m sure 
the evening will be enjoyable for all the family and 
look forward to seeing you there.  

Parent Evening  - Rescheduled Event 4S-J & 5W 
Thank you to all the parents who attended Parent Evening this week.   We hope parents found the 
evening useful and informative regarding your child’s progress and next steps.  Due to a necessary 
rescheduling, 4S-J and 5W will be holding their parent evening on Wed 20th March.  The teachers will 
be based in the Year 2 shared area.  Parents should enter via the door adjacent to the KS1 hall. 

Easter Egg Colouring Competition 
Next week your child will bring home with them 
an Easter Egg template. We are inviting children 
to decorate or colour the template and return to 
school with a 50p entry fee attached to the form. 
The deadline for entries is Tuesday 16th April. The 
winners will then be announced on Thursday 18th 
April ahead of the Easter bank holiday weekend. 
Good luck to the children who enter, I look 
forward to seeing your creative talents! 

Holiday Clubs - Easter Holidays 
As we currently do not offer holiday clubs on site, I  
wanted to share with parents a range of provisions 
that are available in the local area.  Any bookings will 
need to be made directly with the provider. 
Salford Community Leisure -  Sports Courses, Holiday 
Camps, Museum Events and Library Activities are 
available throughout the Easter Break. Visit 
www.salfordcommunityleisure.co.uk/easter for 
programme overviews and booking details. 
Premier Camps - Sports / Arts Activities being held at 
The Deans Primary School and Bridgewater School.  
Visit www.camps.premier-education.com for 
programme overview and booking details. 
EdStart - Gymfusion and Sporting Superstars sessions 
available at James Brindley Primary.  Visit 
www.edstart.org.uk for programme overview and 
booking details. 
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